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April 19, 2022 

 

David L. Wyman 

Broken Box LLC 

4600 E. Hwy 40 

Craig, CO 81625 

 

RE: Notice of Completeness, SO-01 

 Wyman Pit, File No. M-1983-037  

 

Dear Mr. Wyman, 

 

On April 12, 2021, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your Application for 

Transfer of Mineral Permit and Succession of Operator for the Wyman Pit, Permit M-1983-037.   

The Division finds this application complete for filing and has no additional adequacy items at this time. 

 

Please Note: 

 

1. The Division conducted a sight inspection on December 2, 2021.  The inspection resulted in surety increase 

(SI-2) to the operator. SI-2 was approved by the Division on January 14, 2022.  

 

2. It is presumed that you have a copy of all the permit materials and suggest that you keep a copy of the 

permit and the permit application at the mining operation as a reference for operational personnel, to help 

ensure compliance with terms of the permit. 

 

3. Changes in the mining and reclamation operation that differ from those described in the permit may require 

a modification to the permit.  We suggest consulting the Rules and Regulations and/or contacting us to 

determine if a modification to the permit it necessary.  Rule 1.10 pertains to Amendments, Rule 1.9 to 

Technical Revisions, and Rule 1.11 to Conversions. 

 

4. On your permit anniversary date each year, you must submit an annual fee and annual report to us.  Please 

consult the Rule, Act, and your permit for specific requirements. 

 

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining 

and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8147, or by email at 

tabetha.lynch@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Tabetha Lynch 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

 

Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, and brokenbox6431@yahoo.com via email 
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